
Hillside Arts and Culture 

Week 2024 

 

We are looking forward to  

Arts and Culture Week  

which will be held in the week 

beginning 17th June.   

We will be working closely with 

the reception classes on art 

projects with the theme of ‘Under 

the Sea’ and also exploring 

movement and music.  

Our learning has been focused on 

Under the Sea and the children 

have been impressing us with 

their knowledge of the creatures 

that live there! 

 

 

 

 

Friday 21st June—Careers 

Day 

Come dressed up as a career 

you would like to have when 

you grow up.  

Great News!  

From September 2024, we will be offering 30 hours childcare in the 

nursery. 

Please check this website      www.childcarechoices.gov.uk   

to see if you are eligible for funded hours.   

You will be able to purchase additional 

hours, even if you are not eligible for 

funded hours. 

More information to follow!   

Monday 3rd  — Literacy 

Reading our story of the week, 

‘Barry The Fish with Fingers’ by 

Sue Hendra.  Hear the book being 

read by Shane Richie here: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IhyXZMWJXvg  

Tuesday 4th — Maths 

Mrs Teevan-Hanman will be teaching in the nursery 

today.  

We will be looking at numbers 0-5 

and learning what comes after a 

given number.  For example, 4 

comes after 3.   

Wednesday 5th — P.E & Shared Reading 

We will discuss our Sports Day 

happening on Thursday 4th July 

and practise some of the events.  

11am—Parents, please join 

us for Shared Reading.  This is a time where 

we share a book together.  You are then able to 

choose one to take home for the week.   

Thursday 6th — Wild Challenge 

This week we will be tapping for 

bugs in our nursery garden.  We will 

then look at our bug ID sheets to 

identify what we have found.  

 

Friday 7th — Maths  

Today we will be looking at 

hidden numbers on the number 

track—what number  comes 

after 3?  

 

Our school value of the week is 

               Be Safe 

How have you been safe this week?  

Perhaps you have been careful when 

moving around the classroom or 

listened to an adult when they gave 

you instructions to keep you safe.  

      It’s great to be safe!  

WB 10th June 2024 

Now the weather is finally a little warmer, 

please put a NAMED sun hat in your 

child’s bag and ensure that they are 

wearing sun 

cream.   

 



Starting School Over the next 5 

weeks, we will be 

sharing more 

details linked to 

the statements in 

the picture.   

These are the 

‘ingredients’ that 

help your child to 

be ready for 

school.   

These statements 

are worked on 

throughout your 

child’s entire time 

in nursery so will 

be useful 

information to 

have for all 

children.  






